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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
 
 
 

REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ 

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk 

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/ 

Telephone: 01952 327170 

Kitchen: 01952 327257 
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Dear Parents and Carers of Year 3 
 
After Christmas, the children will be learning to play the recorder as part of their music lessons.  
 
Children will be able to borrow a recorder from school, or there is an option for you to place an order with 
school for you to buy your child their own, for £11.99.  
 
If you would like to purchase a recorder, please do so by Friday 7th October at 12pm via ParentPay so that 
orders can be placed. If you do not make a payment, we will assume that your child is happy to borrow a 
school recorder. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Claire Whiting 
Headteacher 


